
 

 

NEWSLETTER 30th NOVEMBER 2018 

GUSTON 
CHURCH OF ENGLAND PRIMARY 

      

     TERM 2 
   

        
Week 6 

 
Monday 3rd Dec 
Dolphins Forest School 
3-4pm Young Voices 
 
Tuesday 4th Dec 
Y3 to Kearsney Abbey 
 
Wed 5th Dec 
3–4:30pm Hi 5 Gym Club 
4:30-5:30pm Hi 5  
Multisports Club—SPACES 
AVAILABLE 
 
Thurs 6th Dec 
3-4pm  Y6 First Aid 
NO MAGICAL MATHS 
 
Fri 7th Dec 
Decorations Day 
2:30pm Celebration  
Assembly  
 
Sat 8th Dec 
11—3pm FOGS 
Christmas Fete & Santa’s 
Magical Grotto 
 

Week 7 
 

Monday 10th Dec 
3-4pm Young Voices 
 
Tuesday 11th Dec 
2pm KS1 Christmas      
Production 
 
Wed 12th Dec 
3–4:30pm Hi 5 Gym  
4:30-5:30pm Hi 5  
Multisports Club—SPACES 
AVAILALBE 
 
Thurs 13 Dec 
3-4pm Final Y6 First Aid 
3-4pm Magical Maths 5/5 
 
Fri 14 Dec 
Christmas Jumper Day 
2:30pm Celebration  
Assembly 

Telephone 01304 206847    Website: www.guston.kent.sch.uk 
 

e-mail: admin@guston.kent.sch.uk or headteacher@guston.kent.sch.uk 

New Governors 

Thank you to all three of our candidates for demonstrating such a commitment to the school 
and offering their services, it is very much appreciated.  Thank you also to all the parents 

who voted in our parent elections, it is heartening to know so many of you value this process 
and understand the importance of the role of Parent Governor.   

Mr Indra Saru Magar and I counted the ballots cast this afternoon and we can announce that 
our new Parent Governors are: Mr S Pinfold & Mrs Shanti Rana Magar. 

Congratulations. 

HOUSE POINTS 
Term 2 

 

This weeks places: 

Kearsney:     1st 
Burgoyne:     2nd 
Redoubt:        3rd 
Connaught:   4th 
Overall leader board: 

Burgoyne:    623 
Kearsney:    623 

Connaught:  618 
Redoubt:       618 

WRITER OF THE WEEK 
 

The nominations this week are: Finlay, Sophie, Suyash, Felicity, 

Aislyn, & Kabir. 
 

The winner is: FINLAY!! 

                     Please turn over to read his work. 

         OUR SUPERSTARS!  
 

    Our superstars this week are: Randi, Rawan,  

Zayan, Sophie, Finlay, Previch, Elsie-Grace, Norin, Kody, Aarushi, 
Delisha, Nayan, Blake, Ethan, Olivia, Ruby, Freddie, Nunam, Jude, Rudie,    

Reggie, Bianka, Aurora, Kyle, Harry, Tamara, & Sheehan. 
 

                                                    Well Done!! 

Karate Club  

Our very own Sensei Pete Saunders 

is planning on extending his current 

Karate Club for adults on a     

Wednesday night to a club for KS2 

children. The club will run on Wednesdays from 

6.00pm to 6.45pm at the school, starting on the 

16th January 2019.  You will have received a flier 

in children's book bags with a few more details.   

Register you child’s interest as soon as possible.     

FOGS CHRISTMAS FETE AND SANTA’S GROTTO 

8 DECEMBER 11AM—3PM                        
Thank you to everyone who has donated an item towards the Christmas hampers.  

Please can any further donations be handed in by Wednesday so that the FOGS team 

can make up the hampers. 

WW1 Archaeological Investigation 

Thank you to Mr Burrows (Darcey’s dad) who kindly gave his time to Year 6 Sharks 

who spent the afternoon digitally excavating the football pitch and the mound in the KS1 

playground.  Unfortunately little was discovered on the football field however, we are 

awaiting the results of the investigation of the mound.  Watch this space!!!  


